
DATE: July 5, 2012 
 
TO: Mark Fowler FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Supervisor  Planning Director 
 

 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition 2008-073 (Charlotte Mecklenburg Housing 

Partnership) 
 
Attached are revised plans for the above petition.  Due to unforeseen transportation improvements along 
Statesville Road, NCDOT has allowed the petitioner to modify some transportation commitments as 
they relate to the timing of certificate of occupancies.  The plans have been revised to eliminate Note 
11.2 on Sheet T101.   
 
Since these changes are minor and do not alter the intent of the development and meet the requirements 
of the Charlotte Zoning Ordinance Section 6.207 Alterations to Approval, I am administratively 
approving these plans.  CDOT and NCDOT were also involved in reviewing the attached modification.  
Please use these plans when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
 
Note all other ordinance requirements still apply. 
 

CHARLOTTE – MECKLENBURG 

Planning Department 
     INTER - OFFICE COMMUNICATION 
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